
 
 Committee,  
 
 
I would like to oppose this bill SB774 as it is not in the best interests of Oregonians. We are already 
struggling to make ends meet and overpayments of our tax dollars should be given back to those who 
are continuing to stick out the ongoing crime and destruction of our communities. Overpayments of tax 
dollars are not your slush fund to play with as needed, these belong to hard working Oregonians and 
need to be refunded!  
 
 
Thank You, 


